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August 30. 1977

Mr~ Norman J. Latker
Patent Counsel
Office of the General Counsel
Department of Health. Education.

and Welfare
Washington. D. C. 20201

Dear Norm:

263-2831

Asrequlred under the terms of the Institutional Patent Agreement we
have been in the practice of sending you a conflrmlng license under the
inventions and patent applications which we have filed under the prOVisions
of that agreement. We have then soosequently sent you separate licenses
under any corresponding foreign patent applicatioll$ as a separate document.

In an effort to avoid some paper work we were wondering whether these
activities could be combined under one license to the Government as per
the enclosed copy. The addition to the proposed agreement would be in
numbered paragraph 2.

Will you please let us have your reaction to this proposal bearing in mind
that we do inform you of the 8erialNo. and fUing dated>f any foreign patent
ap!'luclltjons correspondJ~g tQa lJ. S. applicationJilelillS soon as the filing
data is available to us.

Very truly yours,.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel

HWB:rw
EnQ.
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